February 17, 2007
To whom it may concern,

This is to certify that Miguel Gémez has attended the Workshop
on Lie and Jordan algebras held at the University of Malaga from February
14 to February 17, 2007.

Yours sincerely,

Antonio Fernandez Lopez

Chair of the Organizing Committee
Departamento de Algebra,
Geometria y Topologia
Universidad de Malaga




